
Davis Grawey - Letter of Recommendation 
 
 
My name is Ron Hall and I am the Varsity Baseball Coach at Rio Americano High School. 
I’m honored to have this opportunity to write a letter of recommendation for a student 
athlete like Davis. I have had the pleasure of knowing this young man for four years and 
have seen him grow into a mature and well-rounded person and player on and off the 
baseball field.  
 
Davis is a respectful young man that comes from an outstanding and very supportive 
family. A coach’s son that knows and understands the game and the work it takes on 
and off the field to succeed. He is without a doubt one of the nicest and most coachable 
young men I have ever had the pleasure to coach at Rio Americano High School.  
 
He works tirelessly on his academics and his efforts in the classroom show on his 
transcripts. He’s well respected on campus by his classmates, the faculty and staff.  
 
Davis’s off field conditioning efforts are outstanding. He’s works tiresely to get stronger 
and as athletic as possible so that he’s giving his self the best opportunity to succeed.  
 
In games and during practice he’s a highly focused team player that will do anything I 
ask for the success of his team. He’s an extremely competitive player that loves to win. 
Davis is my coach on the field. He leads and is constantly working with and alongside his 
teammates for the success of this program.  
 
If you’re looking for a talented, highly motivated and intense competitor then Davis 
Grawey would be an outstanding addition to your program. You would be extremely 
lucky to have this young man on your college or university campus representing your 
baseball program.  
 
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ron Hall 
Varsity Head Baseball Coach 
Rio Americano High School 
916.365.3860 
rioraiderbaseball@gmail.com	


